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AIFA PUBLISHES THE COVID-19 VACCINES 
FAQs ON PHARMACOVIGILANCE 

 
 
The Italian Medicines Agency has published on its institutional portal a series of frequently asked questions 
(FAQs) on pharmacovigilance to clarify doubts and uncertainties relating to the issue. 
Reports on the results of pharmacovigilance activities will also be published on a monthly basis. The 
monthly frequency was chosen in order to gather sufficient data to ensure robustness of analyses, 
comparisons and evaluation. 
Such Reports will be primarily aimed at showing the results of the association analyses of the events 
reported with vaccination and, where possible, will contain reference values and expected values to 
facilitate judgment on safety of the various vaccines. 
 
 
The FAQs are available at the link: https://www.aifa.gov.it/domande-e-risposte-farmacovigilanza-vaccini-
covid-19 
 
The Reports will be published on the page: https://www.aifa.gov.it/farmacovigilanza-vaccini-covid-19 
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